
 

 
 
 
 

   

 
 
   

Newsletter 6 th  December 2019 

Issue 13 

Announcements 
Libera 
Congratulations to the boys who performed at St John’s Smith Square 
this week and whom are busy being interviewed and filmed for their 
new Christmas album.  You can follow them at: https://libera.org.uk/ 
 

Saturday Performing Arts Club 
You would have all received an email with details for the Saturday 
morning performing arts club held in school next term.  If you are 
interested please email DDSCbrixton@gmail.com by 17th December. 
 

Early morning OT Classes 
 

Early morning OT session have now finished for this term.  They will 
recommence on Monday 13th January.  Thank you for your support in 
bringing your child to school early for these sessions. 
 

Trips 
Deposits for Residential Trips 2020 – Years 4, 5 & 6 should now have 
been paid for your child’s trip next year. 
 

Corpus Christi Parish Christmas Draw 
Thank you for supporting the Parish Christmas Draw.  Counterfoils and 
money can be returned to the school office along with any unsold 
tickets.  The Grand Draw will take place during the Parish Christmas 
Party which will be held on Saturday 14th December 2019 at 7pm.  
  

Applications for Reception Class 2020 
Nursery parents need to apply online through your home borough for 
your child’s Reception Class place 2020.  The application process is now 
open and closes on Tuesday 15th January 2020.  The school’s 
Supplementary Information Form must be submitted by 15th December 
2019. 
 

 

 

 

Upcoming 
Events 

 Event One 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

After School Activity Clubs  

Spring Term 2020 

29/11/2019 – Clubs Booklet and 

questionnaire released 

12/12/2019 – Outstanding Balances 

must be cleared by this date 

13/12/2019 – Deadline for 

applications 

18/12/2019 – Successful applications 

will be notified 

03/01/2020 – Payment must be made 

to secure your child’s place 

06/01/2020 – Any unsecured places 

will be released on a first come first 

served basis. Please follow the link 

below to complete the survey. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/A

SCSpring20

 

 

 

From the Headteachers 
Thank you 
A huge thank you to everyone who helped at this year’s 
Christmas Fair.  Once again it was a great success and we thank 
all our parents who worked so hard over many weeks to make it 
such a wonderful success. 
As always this is a very busy time of year for the whole school 
community.  Next week Nursery and Reception children will 
perform their annual Christmas Celebrations for parents and we 
are looking forward to seeing you at these event. 
House Achievement Assembly 
Today all the juniors had an exciting House quiz. The questions 
were all based on the topics that each class has studied and the 
decider was a general knowledge round.  There were a total of 
40 house points awarded to the winner to help decide which of 
our Houses will win the House Achievement Award this term.  
The winning House was St David’s. 
 
 

Sat 7th 
Dec  

11.30am CC v Hillmead 

School at Rosendale Road 

Wed 11th 
Dec 
 

 
 

9.15am AM Nursery & Class 1 

Christmas Celebration  

2.00pm PM Nursery & Class 2 

Christmas Celebration 

 

Thurs 12th 
Dec 

2pm KS1 Classes 3,4, 5 & 6 
Navitiy Performance 

Fri 13th 
Dec 

9.15am KS1 Classes 3,4, 5 & 
6 Navitiy Performance 

Mon 16th 
Dec 

7pm Christmas Carol Service 
– Corpus Christi Church 
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You can follow Corpus Christi 
School on twitter and keep up to 
date with the latest news, trips 

and events that happen during the 

school year. 
  

Find us on twitter@ccbrixton 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

CLASS % 

14 99.6 

12 99.3 

3 98.6 

4 98.6 

5 98.6 

7 98.6 

10 98.5 

6 98.3 

11 97.4 

8 96.4 

9 95.7 

1 93.8 

13 93.8 

2 92.3 

N 83.5 

Attendance  

25th Nov – 29th Nov 2019 

 

Parents’ Zone 

Congratulations to Class 14 on 

their excellent attendance. 

Parents’ Association News 

Thank you 

We cannot express our heartfelt thanks enough 

to all of you amazing people involved in 

making our wonderful Christmas fair such a 

success.  

People have cooked, baked, crafted, gifted 

prizes, helped set up, cleaned up after the 

event, attended meetings, helped on stalls or 

with activities, donated to stalls, bought 

tickets. So many people visited on the day, 

creating a fantastic Christmas atmosphere.  

Everyone at the school played some part in 

this year's success - thank you to all of you.  

Thank you to Miss Brown and the band for 

attending the early morning band rehearsals 

and performing so well on the day.   

To all helpers from outside the school 

community who gave up their Saturday to raise 

money for our school - particularly Top Shop 

display managers.   

Thank you to more than numerous local 

businesses who gave or donated prizes for the 

raffle and to parents who also donated gifts. 

We are very grateful to all these people for 

their generous contributions to our day. 

We'd also like to add that so much went on  

behind the scenes beforehand and the school 

office and headteachers have given a huge 

amount of time and commitment to support 

the fair.    

The success of the event is testimony to the  

amazing community we have at Corpus Christi 

to which we are all so proud to belong.  

We expect to have smashed through our target 

and will give you more details on how much 

we’ve raised and where the money is going in 

the New Year. 

Cake Tins 

Please collect your cake tins, plastic trays, and 

bowls from school that were left after the 

Christmas Fair. 

  

 

 

Merit Awards for the week 
ending 29th Nov 2019 

 
Nursery P/T Aidan McE 

Nursery F/T Caius A 

Class 1 David S 

Class 2 Annabel D 

Class 3  Ave-Pearl A 

Class 4  Giovanny E-G 

Class 5 Amber A 

Class 6 Jan J 

Class 7  Tom W 

Class 8 Nara N C 

Class 9 Jack W 

Class 10  Oistin B K 

Class 11  Holly W 

Class 12  Harry R 

Class 13 Alula D 

Class 14 Miranda Z 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School please do not hesitate to contact one of 

our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Corpus Christi Dad’s Social 
Meeting 19th December 6.3pm in the 

Elm Park Tavern, Elm Park for 
Christmas drinks and cheer!  All 
welcome, old & new.  For more 

information please email: 
Michael.donnelly@gmail.com 

 

*** 
A Gospel Christmas 2019 

Saturday 7th December 7pm – 10pm 
NTCG Brixton Community Church, 

Lambert Road SW2 
 

An evening of award winning gospel 
music, choirs, spoken word.   

Tickets can be purchased from: 
agc19.eventbrite.co.uk  

or 0207 5232321 
*** 

The last session for Hatha yoga class 
will be next Wednesday 11th Dec for 
this year.   
Sessions will begin again in January, 
date to be advised.  

Thank you to all who have come 
along and enjoyed an hour of yoga, 
Alex. 

*** 

Each year, we have a Christmas Carol  
Concert featuring Year 4– 6 Juniors 
in the Church, followed by 
refreshments in the Church Hall.   
 
The Parents’ Association are looking 
for volunteers to help serve mulled 
wine, juices and mince pies after the 
concert. Please contact Akosuah on  
kosyoa@gmail.com if you are free to 
help. 

 

Volunteers for 
refreshments at 
Christmas Carol 

Concert Monday 16th 
December 2019 
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